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26th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing 2020 - 2021 

 

I am pleased to confirm that classes and teaching teams will remain the same for this next academic 

year with a slight variation for Mrs Phillips who will now be moving to Year 3 as support.  

 

 Class Teachers Class TAs & HLTAs Transition Classes 

Year 3 Miss J McComish 

Mrs P Jones / Miss J Green 

Mrs T Yeatman, Mrs J 

Roberts & Mrs R Phillips 

3M to 4L 

3JG to 4D 

Year 4 Mr S Lee 

Miss K Davidson 

Mrs L Smith &  

Mrs D McLaren 

Year 4 mix - attached to this 

letter for Y4 parents 

Year 5 Miss H Noad 

Miss S Hanks 

Mrs N Townend & 

Another TBC 

5N to 6B 

5H to 6A 

Year 6 Miss R Bland 

Mrs S Alexander 

Mrs D Griffiths &  

Mrs V Burrell 

Y6 on to new secondary 

schools 

 

Mr Gunn, who joined our staff as a TA in Year 5 this last academic year will be leaving us at the 

end of this term to go on to a new career in teaching and we wish him every success for the future 

and thank him for being a very good member of our team.   

 

An advert for the role of a new TA for Y5 has been advertised in Greensheets over these last two 

weeks, and this is also available on our website, under vacancies.  There has been a very good 

response with applications so far and we will of course inform you of any new appointment, once 

we are in a position to do so and interviews have taken place. 

 

Please be assured that we are very mindful of the fact that during this pandemic the normal 

measures for transition have not been possible but we have plans in place for children who are 

already coming back into school.  We will also do our very best in the autumn term to ensure that 

current classes have some time with their teachers and teaching teams from this current year as part 

of transition to their new classes. 

 

We are pleased to confirm that we will be fully staffed for September. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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